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K. Scherr 
Deputy City Manager, Environment and Infrastructure 
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on April 4, 2023, resolved: 
 
That, on the recommendation of the Deputy City Manager, Environment and 
Infrastructure, the following actions be taken with respect to the staff report dated March 
21, 2023, related to the 2023 Renew London Infrastructure Construction Program and 
2022 Review: 
 
a)     the above-noted staff report BE RECEIVED; and, 
 
b)     the Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to initiate a by-law amendment to reinstate 
the temporary traffic diversion arrangement on Dundas Place as a construction 
mitigation for the 2023 construction season. (2023-T04) (2.9/5/CWC) 
 
 
 

 
M. Schulthess 
City Clerk 
/km 
 
cc: U. DeCandido, Division Manager, Construction Administration 

J. Dann, Director, Construction and Infrastructure Services  

P. McClennan, Executive Assistant to the Deputy City Manager, Environment           

 and Infrastructure 

Chair and Members, Accessibility Community Advisory Committee 

Chair and Members, Integrated Transportation Community Advisory Committee  

 

 
 


